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PROP 65
(STATE OF CALIFORNIA SAFE DRINKING WATER
AND TOXIC ENFORCEMENT ACT)

The State of California’s Proposition 65 (Prop 65), the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic
Enforcement Act, became law in November 1986. Prop 65 includes labelling requirements
for businesses to notify its consumers with “clear and reasonable” warnings of potentially
hazardous chemicals present in its products. Warning labels are required on all products
that contain one or more chemicals found on the State’s list of over 900 compounds and
must specify that the product contains chemicals “known to the State of California to cause
cancer, birth defects, or other reproductive harm.”

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list

Warning requirements are dependent on the anticipated level(s) of exposure to the Prop 65
chemicals, which result from the foreseeable uses of a product. The warning requirements
will only apply if the foreseeable and intended uses of a product containing these specified
chemicals are likely to result in exposures that exceed the “significant risk” or “observable
effect” levels. A determination of “significant risk” or “observable effect” can only be made
with full knowledge of the end uses and applications of the products.

Based upon Anchor Harvey’s current level of knowledge of its internal business operations
and chemicals used, Anchor Harvey’s products do not require a Prop 65 warning label.

Anchor Harvey is proactive on all compliance matters and is committed to ensuring that the
products it manufactures or sells meet or exceed applicable safety and related standards,
including any Prop 65 requirements.

As part of our commitment to safety, we ensure that all of our products are evaluated and,
where necessary, properly labeled to provide Proposition 65 warnings. We continue to
monitor our products and supply chain for compliance with Prop 65 requirements to ensure
that our customers and consumers are fully informed and protected.



